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15/07/2019 

 

 

Dear Y12 Students and Parents 

 

OXBRIDGE/MEDICAL/OTHER APPLICATIONS REQUIRING AN ENTRANCE TEST FOR ENTRY IN 2020 OR 

DEFERRED ENTRY 2021  

 

Ms Sowah has advised you that the test date for University Admissions Tests is Wednesday 30 October at 

0900.  Please note that this date is in fact in the middle of half term and we have no ability to change this 

as it is not set by us. 

 

If you are applying for a course/university that requires an entrance test, you must be available to come 

into school to do the test on this date. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Munday 

Assistant Head 


